

Dear Parents and Carers

I hope you are all well and rested after a spooktastic Halloween half term break.  It was lovely to see so many happy children on the last day of term with their end of term treats. I hope they enjoyed them.

Well it is now that time of year where we, as fundraisers, are happy to announce that once again, we have the opportunity for Redhill children to design their own Christmas cards. Each year this is a hugely popular activity, which allows you to buy Christmas cards, wrapping paper, keyrings, magnets and much more to send to your friends and families.

The drawings will be completed in school on Monday 8th November and your child/children will bring home the finished design in their book bags on the same day, along with the order form for you to choose together what you would like to buy.

[bookmark: _GoBack]All order forms and full payment will be collected from the school office by The Friends, where we will check all the details are correct and collate the designs ready for collection from “IQ Cards” on Friday 12th November.

Any designs submitted to the office after this date, sadly, will not be included, so please don’t forget to return any designs to us no later than Thursday 11th November.

This is one of our favourite activities for the children to get involved in and we love seeing some of the incredible pieces of artwork that come in to us. 

As always, if anyone has any questions, or you would like to become involved with The Friends of Redhill, please get in touch with us via our Facebook page.

With much love,


Pru McCarney
Chair of Redhill Friends
